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Mr Kazuhisa Mori,

JAIF Executive Vice Chairman
1-2-13 Shiba-Daimon, Minato-ku
Tokyo 105-8605

Japan

Dear Mr. Kazuhiro Mori,
Thank you very much for your proposal to participate to the 37th Japan Atomic Industrial
Forum (JAIF) that will be held in Tokyo from April 21-23, 2004.

It’s a great pleasure and an honour for me to accept your suggestion and to have the
possibility to present the current status of the nuclear policy in France on this occasion.

I agree also with your proposal to manage an appointment to prepare the next N-20 meeting.

With my best regards,




